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P R E S I D E N T S  C O R N E R  

Well, Hi Everyone and Happy Holidays to All.  At 
the museum it's been a very special year and thank 
you everyone for all that you've done for the 
museum. My volunteers are very special I cannot 
thank them enough for all that they do always 
backing me up and helping me with some of my 
projects. 
We have been very blessed this year. We had our 
election, and we have our officers now so we're 
ready until next year when we will have to change 
some of our board again. 
Also, we were so lucky some of us were invited from 
the museum to be on the Celebration for its last 
voyage on the Colorado River before it will be 
donated to the city of Bullhead City and be in 
community park forever.  We did have a great time 
on the last cruise and cannot wait for the new boat to 
appear on the Colorado River. 
Also, we have a couple of wonderful tours coming 
up in January and you will be getting information out 
on those shortly.  There’s also an event in February, 
a Chamber of Commerce Mixer, at the museum 
which will be a first as we have never had one in the 
past. 
For the coming holidays  
Please be safe and healthy, and if you get a chance 
before Christmas, don't forget to come into our retail 
area because there are so many wonderful gifts that 
you can give as a Christmas present. Anyway, I bid 
you a very Merry Christmas! 
 
Sincerely 
Karole Finkelstein-President  

Happy Holidays Everyone! 

This has been a very busy year for the museum. 
We have seen visitation increase partially due to 
relaxation of COVID concerns, and partially 
due to more exposure in the community for the 
museum. We have started the development of 
the Educational Gardens in the backyard of the 
museum. This project and display upgrades are 
funded by your generous support. 

Remember, December is the month that your 
2022 membership expires. We sent out an 
reminder email earlier this month to renew your 
membership to all of you that are coming due. 

Thank you again for all your support! 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
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EVENTS CALENDAR 

Pipa Aha Macav Cultural Center Tour:  
January 11, 2023 - Wednesday 10:00am - 11:00am 

 Christmas Ideas: 

GIFT SHOP NEWS 

Beaded  purses 
Price: $8.00 

Grapevine Canyon Educational Experience:  
January 28, 2023 - Saturday 10:00am - 11:00am 

Fun day getting the CRHS museum Oatman 
Creosote Bush Decorating Contest Entry all set up. 

If you're going to Oatman, make sure to look for it 
(completed picture on last page). 
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C O L O R A D O  R I V E R  
H I S T O R I C A L  S O C I E T Y  

M U S E U M  

Mission Statement 
 

The mission of The Colorado River 
Historical Society shall be to operate a 

museum to promote interest and knowledge 
concerning the  history of the Lower 

Colorado River area, most specifically the 
Tri-state area. 

BIOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Karole Finkelstein – President 

Ralph Patterson – Vice-President 

Brenda Warneka – Secretary  

Carla Lucas – Treasurer 

Laurie Thompson – Director  

Robbie Adams – Director  

Denise Vallon – Director  

Jim Lucas – Director 

1239 Highway 95 
Bullhead City, AZ 86429  

Phone: 928-754-3399 
Email: CRHSmuseum@outlook.com 

Web: coloradoriverhistoricalsociety.org/ 
Hours of Operations: 

Tuesday—Saturday 10:00am - 4:00pm 
(last admittance 3:00pm) 

PO Box 1599 
Bullhead City, AZ 86430  

Grapevine News Editor - Laurie Thompson 
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